
 

 
 

City of Phoenix 
OFFICE OF THE CITY ENGINEER 

DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
200 W. Washington Street, 5th Floor 

Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611 

 
 

THE MORELAND I, LLC  
DESIGN-BID-BUILD REBID 

 
AH20620004 

 
NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 

 
AUGUST 31, 2023 

 
 
This notification letter shall become part of the Information for Bidders packet for the above 
referenced project. 
 
Due to file size constraints with the eProcurement system, the plan set for this project will be 
available via download from a City of Phoenix FTP site.  
 
You have received access to a City of Phoenix Streets File Share. The link to download your file 
will expire on Wednesday, September 27, 2023 at 12:00 AM. 
 
https://strsftp.phoenix.gov/?ShareToken=51A8EF480F8BB2F9D426A9C281CE74532CDA81A1 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 
 

 
Kandi Kawolsky  
City of Phoenix, Design and Construction Procurement 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


